

July 3, 2017

Hon. Blaine Luetkemeyer U.S. House of Representatives 2230 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Luetkemeyer:

The National Creditors Bar Association is grateful for your continued support and leadership in addressing the egregious actions related to "Operation Choke Point." Over the past few years since "OCP" began a number of members in the National Creditors Bar Association were unilaterally impacted by their banks. This letter serves as official support from the National Creditors Bar Association for H.R. 2706: Financial Institution Customer Protection Act of 2017.

THE NATIONAL CREDITORS BAR ASSOCIATION RESOLUTION SUPPORTING H.R. 2706

"The Financial Institution Consumer Protection Act of 2017"
RESOLVED, that The National Creditors Bar Association supports H.R. 2706
"The Financial Institution Consumer Protection Act of 2017"
a bill placing limits on Operation Choke Point, an initiative that uses broad enforcement tactics that could create unnecessary risks to consumers and the economy.

The Financial Institution Consumer Protection Act of 2017 (H.R. 2706) was introduced by Rep. Blaine Luetkemeyer (R-MO).

Approved and effective by the Board of Directors of THE NATIONAL CREDITORS BAR ASSOCIATION –June 21, 2017

Sincerely,

Mark J. Dobosz Executive Director

Cc: Chris Brown